Moore-Love, Karla

From:

Michael Wallace <mbw4971@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, August 16, 2016 9:51 AM

To:

Council Clerk – Testimony Kathy Kelly; Kathy Goeddel

Cc: Subject:

Re: May I request a "Communications" Slot for the September 21, 2016 City Council Meeting

Follow Up Flag:

PRINT

Due By:

Wednesday, August 17, 2016 9:00 AM

Flag Status:

Flagged

Carla--

There are three of us representing the Arlington Heights Neighborhood Association who would each like to request a 3-minute presentation slot in the "Communications" portion of the City Council Meeting on September 21, 2016. I believe that Kathy Goeddel has already sent you a note to request a slot that day, and Kathy Kelly will also be requesting a slot.

City Council Meeting Date: 9/21/2016 Michael Wallace 3213 SW Upper Cascade Drive Portland, OR 97205 503-227-2600

Issue: The Arlington Heights Neighborhood Association would like to make a recommendation for a short-term Pilot Transportation Program for Washington Park during peak visitor months next year. This is to support the critical construction phase of the Washington Park Reservoir Improvement Project. The confluence of increasing numbers of visitors, a dramatic closure of parking spaces and roads, and a tremendous volume of construction traffic in the park will create unprecedented delays and safety risks for both park visitors and neighborhood residents. We are seeking approval for a Tiger Team to design and implement a Pilot Transportation Program for Washington Park that will showcase the use of public transportation in conjunction with extraordinary Washington Park Improvement Project.

Thank you for your help scheduling this.

Sincerely, Michael Wallace President Arlington Heights Neighborhood Association

On Tue, Aug 16, 2016 at 9:33 AM, Kathy Goeddel < kathy.go@comcast.net > wrote: Hi Carla,

There are three of us representing the Arlington Heights Neighborhood Association who would each like to request a 3 minute presentation slot in the "Communications" portion of the City Council Meeting on September 21, 2016. Kathy Kelly and Michael Wallace will also be sending you a note to request slots that day.

City Council Meeting Date: 9/21/2016

Kathy Goeddel 2767 SW Rutland Terrace Portland, OR 97205 503.228.2599

Issue: The Arlington Heights Neighborhood Association would like to make a recommendation for a short-term Pilot Transportation Program for Washington Park during peak visitor months next year. This is to support the critical construction phase of the Washington Park Reservoir Improvement Project. The confluence of increasing numbers of visitors, a dramatic closure of parking spaces and roads, and a tremendous volume of construction traffic in the park will create unprecedented delays and safety risks for both park visitors and neighborhood residents. We are seeking approval for a Tiger Team to design and implement a Pilot Transportation Program for Washington Park that will showcase the use of public transportation in conjunction with extraordinary Washington Park Improvement Project.

Thank you for your help scheduling this.

Sincerely, Kathy Goeddel AHNA Board Member Request of Michael Wallace to address Council regarding a short-term Pilot Transportation Program for Washington Park during peak visitor months (Communication)

Filed	SEP 1 3 2016
	tor of the City of Portland Deputy

COMMISSIONERS VOTED AS FOLLOWS:			
	YEAS	NAYS	
1. Fritz			
2. Fish			
3. Saltzman			
4. Novick			
Hales			